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MINERALS & CHEMICAL CORPORATION

257,
G

GENERAL OFFICES . 20 NORTH WACKER DRIVE . CHICAGO 6

P. 0. BOX 71

CARLSBAD, NEW MEXICO
February 19, 1957

Wilson Cil Company
P. 0. Box 627
3anta Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Raymond Lamb
Dear Mr. lamb:

We have received your letter dated February 1L together with a copy of
vour application to the 01l Conservaticn Ccmmission for exception to the
casing program set cut in the Commission’s order R-11:i A as regards the
drilling of your proposed well in the NE 1/4 NE 1/4 of Sec. 21, T-20-3,
R-34-E.

The Potasn Corporation of America hceids potash rights on the area and ve
understand that your proposal has been discussed with Mr. Don Protz of
that company.

International offers no objection to the well, provided that your amended
dJ PN o

casing program meets with the approva. cof the Commission.
Yours very truly,

Adclph/V. Mitterer
Gecrogist

AVM:eh

ce: C. E. Pressnell,
General Superintendent
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